
 

   
  

 

  

 
 

Dear pupils, 

We’re holding a sponsored Santa Run!                                                    

The one-mile run will take place during the school day on Tuesday 19 December.   

Please wear red or a Christmas jumper if you can.  You will get a Santa hat and a 

medal for taking part.   

Please help us to raise lots of money for the school by asking family and friends to 

sponsor you, using the form on the back of this letter. 

Pupils in the class that raises the most money will each win a flashing necklace to 

wear for the disco on the last day of term. 

Don’t forget to bring your sponsorship form and money to school on the day of the 

Santa Run. 

Thank you for helping with our fundraising. 

 

Friends of the School 

 

                                                                              

                                                       With thanks to                                                  for their support 



 

 

 

Sponsor name Amount Paid 
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